March 16, 2021
The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Jeri Vogt, Chairperson presiding. All members were present.
Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.
The Board approved the Clerk of Court Fees for February 2021.
During Citizen’s Input the Board met with Kolby DeWitt, Regional Director for Senator, Joni Ernst.
On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 10:34 o’clock A.M.
Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next

meeting.

County Auditor Chairman



